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S T . A N D R E W ' S CHURCH

Church Services

Sunday 17th January
Sunday 24th January
Sunday 31st January
Sunday 7th February

Sunday 14th February

11 am 4 6.JO pm Holy Communion
6.30 pm Holy Communion
10.30 am Family Service
11 am Morning Prayer
6.30 pm Holy Communion
9 am & 6.30 pm Holy Communion

ROYAL BRITISH LEGION

Saturday 16th January - Branch Buffet Dinner at 7.30 pm in the
Pettiward Hall

Thursday 2lst January - Committee Meeting at Buxhall Crown

WOMEN'S INSTITUTE

Despite the chill of the exterior, Pettiward Hall's interior
set the scene for the December Meeting, our 62nd Birthday Party,
the warmth of its genial atmosphere, good food, entertainment,
and festive decor, made it a most successful evening. All
members contributed towards the refreshments, Mrs.Sheppard made
and iced the cake, which proved once again that W.I. cooks
are second to none,

Mrs.Pat Smith, our retiring President, presented vouchers to
Mrs.Wake and Mrs.Welham for their being runners-up in our Craft
and Produce Show held in September. Mrs.Williams gained the
most points, needless to say a prize, and the Cup goes to her
with a resounding 'well done'-

Our next Meeting is on Thursday, llth February at 7«30 pm
when the speaker will be Dr.Souster who will be talking .to ue
about Medical Missionaries. Anyone interested please come along
and join us, all are welcome.

J.Banfield, 'Springfield', Gt.Finborough

CHILDREN'S SOCIETY

Aa from January, Mrs.K.Brand of Orchard Lodge, Buxhall, will
take over from Mrs.F.Proctor as the Church of England Children's
Society representative.



PARISH CHARITIES

Thie year, a total of £75-50 was distributed to the elderly
from the Roger Pettiward, Town Estate and William Hatten
Charities. This sum included £25 contributed by customers of
the Chestnut Horse Public House.

In addition, an amount of £95 was granted by the Town Estate
Charity to the Great Finboroufh Primary School for the purchase
of pupils' books.

PARISH COUNCIL

The next meeting of the Parish Council will be held in the
Pettiward Hall on Friday, 22nd January, 1962 at 7.JO pm

1. To approve Minutes of previous meeting
2. Matters arising from the Minutes
3« Authorisation of payments
4. Planning applications
5« Review of Newsletter
6. To receive correspondence
7. To fix dates for Meetings in 1982
8. To consider the forthcoming Public Inquiry into the

Combs Lane Gipsy encampment.

M.J.Baker, Clerk to the Council
/
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The Newsletter is published and distributed free of charge to
all houses in the parish by Great Finborough Parish Council


